
Your details will be dealt with in accordance with the Public Records Act 1973 and the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014.  Should you have any  
queries or wish to gain access to your personal information held by this department please contact our Privacy Officer at the above address. 

CMIN-2-24-23290 

Robert McDonald 
Clerk of the Legislative Council 
Parliament House  
Spring Street, East Melbourne  
Victoria 3002 

Council@parliament.vic.gov.au 

Dear Clerk of the Legislative Council 

PETITION TABLED IN THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

The proponents of the Hydrogen Energy Supply Chain project (HESC) are currently 
undertaking studies to determine the environmental, commercial and technical feasibility of the 
project.  

The proponents and the Victorian Government have not yet made a decision to proceed with 
the project. The Government will undertake its own due diligence and analysis to ensure that 
the project aligns with government’s commitments on climate change and other environmental 
policies and priorities and the technology can be effectively implemented in Victoria.  

Yours sincerely 

Tim Pallas MP 
Minister for Economic Growth 
14/3/2024























